May 21, 1968

Dr. Florence Avitabile
International Cardiolegy Foundation
264 Beacon Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02116

Dear Florence:

I thought you, and perhaps P.D.W., should see the enclosed.
We are badly squeezed for the Makarska Teaching Seminar. Still,
I realize that money is in short supply and we shall try te make out.
My real concern (s that we may be unable to take some bright lads
from far away where there {8 no local money.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Chairman
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